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From: Kristin Cravens-Hutton
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2108 Burns: Letter of Support
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 7:17:43 PM


Dear HDC.  I’m writing in support of the project at 2108 Burns in Indian Village.  I heard about the project a few
years ago and was delighted to hear it was green-lit by the HDC back in May 2021 and surprised and saddened that
a follow-on meeting in October 2022 with the zoning board resulted in a denial for a variance.  I am hopeful the
recent changes to the plan will allow the homeowner to move forward with the project which will not only elevate
that corner of Indian Village but our neighborhood as a whole. 


I fully support the project at 2108 Burns and look forward to seeing it completed in the near future. 


Respectfully,


Kristin Cravens-Hutton
1411 Burns
Indian Village, Detroit
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